Cadent Your Gas Network

Cadent’s Connections Charging Statement

Effective from 01 April 2021

Cadent has revised its charges detailed within our Charging Statement. With effect from
01 April 2021 an RPI inflation of 1.12% has been applied to all the Connections Services
charges

You can find a copy of the Charging Statement, which will detail the new charges, on our
website https://cadentgas.com/services/household-customer/services-document-library



https://cadentgas.com/services/household-customer/services-document-library

